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Heller Supports Nevadan Neil Kornze in Committee Vote to Lead Bureau of Land Management
(Washington, D.C.) – Following the U.S. Senate Committee on Energy & Natural Resources vote to approve Nevadan Neil Kornze as Director of the Bureau of Land Management (BLM), U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued this statement:

“Too often, the grip of the federal government on 87 percent of Nevada’s land stands in the way of economic growth and development. Because of this challenge, I am pleased to support a Nevadan, Neil Kornze, to lead the BLM. I am confident he will continue to successfully manage the BLM and bring a much-needed fresh perspective to an agency facing many challenges that directly impact the Silver State and many of my colleagues on this committee,” said Senator Dean Heller.
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